Franklin Township Public Schools Salutes Our Retirees

Franklin Township Board of Education Meeting June 20, 2023

"The quality of a person's life is in direct proportion to their commitment to excellence, regardless of their chosen field of endeavor." ~ Vince Lombardi Football Coach

So we salute and thank the following individuals who have shared their commitment to excellence and a portion of their lives with the students of Franklin Township Public Schools.

Pamela Bassel

Paraprofessional

Philip Cipolla

Latin Teacher

Kevin Curran

Preschool Teacher

Mary Ginsburg

Administrative Assistant

Karen Gyengo

Custodian & Food Services

Nouha Habeiche

Paraprofessional

Patricia Hooper-Meisterich

Secretary

Carol Kelly

Special Education Teacher

Olga Liotine

Paraprofessional

Anne Lyman

Elementary Teacher

Susan Machover

Elementary Teacher

Maria Matinho

School Social Worker

Karen Melhorn

Paraprofessional

Wendy Mikosz

Food Service Manager

Paula Mitchell

Special Education Teacher

Althea Mullings

Spanish Teacher

William Nickel

Health and PE Teacher

Esther Oliva De Ticona

World Language Teacher

Constance Parker

Paraprofessional

Rana Poustchi

Paraprofessional

Diana Rios

Paraprofessional

Mary Rockhill

Paraprofessional

John Schunk

Groundsman

Monica Scurato

Paraprofessional

Theresa Seggio

Language Arts Teacher

Argiro Smith

Elementary Teacher

Sonia Thomas

Food Service Worker

Joanne Torok

Math Teacher

Kenneth Trout

Social Studies Teacher

Jill Twaddell

Special Education Teacher

Ruth Wisniewski

Paraprofessional

Jacqueline Yanchuck

Paraprofessional

Susan Zega

Special Education Teacher

Kathleen Damore

Supervisor of Early Childhood Education

Preschool Sluggers Sluggers

Evelyn Rutledge

Principal – Sampson G. Smith Campus of Franklin



23 Years in the District

Middle School

Retirement may be an ending, a closing, but it is also a new beginning." Catherine Pulsifer, Author

To all of our retirees – thank you!

May your new beginning bring you all that you could wish for and more.

Edustaff Substitute of the Year

Congratulations to Edustaff Substitute of the Year Ms. Cynthia Umukoro!





MANY THANKS TO OUR

PTO/PTSO PRESIDENTS and LEADERS OF OUR OTHER SCHOOL CONNECTED ORGANIZATIONS

for your dedication, hard work and support during the 2022-2023 school year

FHS – Nicolas DiMeglio and Debra Parillo

HSC – Wendy Riga

SGS – Montese Anderson

CES – Bianca Segura

CRS - Melissa Fallori

EAS - Malai Phuong

FPS – Montese Anderson and Jodell Boit

HIL – Cadine Dennison

MAC – Shannon Gaul and Leslie Primo

PGM – Annabel Figueiredo













unique and beautiful, but



FHS BAND PARENTS ASSOCIATION

Gina Walker & Maritza Mosley-Aviles

FRANKLIN TOWNSHIP ORCHESTRA PARENTS ASSOCIATION

Debra Zavatsky

VOCAL MUSIC PARENTS ORGANIZATION

Carol Stewart & Nikkii Tatum

FRANKLIN ATHLETICS BOOSTER CLUB

Marisa Gallagher & Tywanna Cotten

PARENT ORGANIZATION PRESIDENT'S COUNCIL

Nicolas DiMeglio



PROJECT GRADUATION

Nicolas DiMeglio

FRANKLIN ATHLETICS BOOSTER CLUB

A few words to describe Marisa Gallagher...

Volunteer Queen

Seller and Keeper of Spirit Wear

CONCESSION STAND STAFFER



Set 'Er Upper and Take 'Downer of Tents and Tables and Grills....

Inspiration to Others

NICOLAS DIMEGLIO A WARRIOR WHO IS ALWAYS THERE

